From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 11, 2017 3:08:14 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:02 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| EGTGTcNGGGEEE

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Rose Laplante

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I'm appalled that we are being tricked again to think we will have some relief on our hydro costs. As a
pensioner | am already at the bottom rung of poverty and you rich people at the top think that it wont
hurt us to squeeze more money from an already barren purse. My home is literally in the dark most
times conserving hydro and eating cold meals rather than heating, wearing multiple layers of clothing in
cold and suffocating in the heat and humidity. No more luxurious baths, either quick showers or a
minimum of 3 inches in the tub. Clothes washing done in the evening and hung out in the dark to be
eaten by mosquitoes and black flies or freezing fingers. Not healthy for those of us who suffer from
arthritis or other diseases. Where will our jobs go? Many have already left for better parts of the world
to sustain their profits. What a legacy to leave our children. All these solar and wind turbines in our
landscape. Who do they help? Someone is definitely not doing his job and a ceo who is collecting $4
million annually certainly should be fired. Hes only in it for the money and really doesn't care about the
people. How much more do you think we can take? Keep shoving it and we are forced to put the food
back on the shelves, stare fondly at a roast in the store freezers and steal a fresh strawberry to
remember the taste. What are you doing to the people of your province?

-- Attachment --
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